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Bernadette Owens

From: Bill Bailey <wb@bjh.co.uk>

Sent: 24 February 2020 16:03

To: Littler, Adam - Communities

Cc: Bernadette Owens; 'emma.lancaster@quod.com'; Kelvin Pearce; James Griffiths

Subject: EMAIL 1 OF 4 - RE: Bicester Catalyst

Attachments: S1358 - Ext - 46B - Concept SW Drainage Scheme.pdf

EMAIL 1 OF 4 

S1358/200224em/WB/LDD

Adam Littler
Oxfordshire County Council

Dear Adam

Re:  BICESTER CATALYST, WENDLEBURY ROAD, BICESTER

You will have seen that all the river modelling has been sent to the Environment Agency; they are 
reviewing the data and I am hoping to get the removal of their Objection 2 shortly.

In the meantime, I attach (in 4 emails) the following further information to confirm that the removal of 
the existing ditch will not present any problems with regard to surface water flows:

• BJH Updated Plans:
o S1358-Ext-46B – Concept SW Drainage Scheme
o S1358-Ext-34B – Surface Water Drainage Strategy and Layout
o S1358-Ext-54 – Section 278 Works Drainage Layout
o S1358-Ext-52 – Hedgerow Ditch Removal - Existing Flow Routes
o S1358-Ext-53 – Hedgerow Ditch Removal – Proposed Flow Routes.

• Section 278 Drainage Design

• Assessment of Ditch Capacity

I trust the above demonstrates that the removal of the existing ditch will not present a problem.

Please note that there are ongoing discussions with OCC Highways relating to the roundabout and cycle 
paths so there could be some small changes, however, these changes will not affect the fundamental of 
our Surface Water Drainage approach.

I trust the above will enable you to review and remove your planning objections shortly.

Any queries at all please call me.

Kind regards.
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Yours sincerely

W. Bailey
Bailey Johnson Hayes

Suite 4, Phoenix House
63 Campfield Road
St. Albans, AL1 5FL

 Tel: 01727 841172
  Fax: 01727 841085

Mob: 07836 726299
 wb@bjh.co.uk

 www.bjh.co.uk

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you have received this email in error 
please notify the sender. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses as we accept no liability for 
any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

From: Littler, Adam - Communities [mailto:Adam.Littler@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 February 2020 13:08
To: Bill Bailey
Cc: Bernadette Owens
Subject: Bicester Catalyst

Dear Bill,

I hope you are well.

How are we progressing with modelling of removal of the “ditch” and development of the outline 
plans for the site drainage?

Many thanks,

Adam.

Drainage Engineer
Oxfordshire County Council
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, 
please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those 
of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email 
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disclaimer. For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information 
please see our Privacy Notice.


